




From: Curtis Rand <crand@salisburyct.us> 
Date: Fri, Apr 5, 2024 at 4:16 PM 
Subject: Re: today? town permission to submit special permit for Grove St school site? 
To: Jocelyn Ayer < jocelyn@thehousingcollective.org> 
Cc: John Harney < jharney@wpsir.com>, Pat Hackett < prh@prhackett.com> 
 
 
Yes I think that’s fine 
 
Curtis  
Sent from my iPhone 
 
 
On Apr 5, 2024, at 3:03 PM, Jocelyn Ayer < jocelyn@thehousingcollective.org> wrote: 

 
Hi Curtis- Could you send us an email (or just respond to this), giving the Salisbury Housing 
Trust permission to submit a special permit application for the Grove Street school site?  I 
know you are on vacation next week and it's due next Wednesday. Since the town is the 
"Owner of Record" currently, we need your permission. 
Best, Jocelyn 
 
 
Jocelyn Ayer (She, Her, Hers) 
Director 

 
Jocelyn@thehousingcollective.org | O: 475-273-9808 
cthousingopportunity.org  
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From: Charles Humes <chumes@salisburyct.us> 
Date: Thu, Apr 11, 2024 at 12:55 PM 
Subject: Grove St 
To: John Harney <jharney@wpsir.com> 
Cc: donald mayland <maycopres@gmail.com> 
 

 
John, 
Don Mayland stopped by the sewer plant this morning. He brought with him an email from 
you asking about the property on Grove Street. I have attached a letter stating that the 
sewer system has capacity to accommodate the 2 houses. Regarding the hookup fees, it 
will depend on the current status of the line. If it has abandoned for an extended period, it 
may need full replacement. There is also a hookup fee. It is $5000 for the main building and 
$3500 for each additional building on the property. Whether these 2 houses can share a 
sewer lateral, the hookup price and the condition of the lateral are all questions I can 
answer when I obtain more information about the project. 
Regards,  
 
Charles Humes 
Superintendent 
860-435-5181 
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